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Procurement Division 

  
PUBLIC NOTICE OF SOLICITATION CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE DATE: January 21, 2025  
 
SOLICITATION: RFP 24-0412 – Insurance Brokerage and Related Consulting 

Services 
 
SOLICITATION DEADLINE:    September 12, 2024 
 
 
Cancellation 
Upon review of the above-referenced solicitation and related information, in accordance with the 
Phoenix City Code, and in the best interests of the City, the solicitation is hereby cancelled. The 
City will reissue a similar solicitation in the near future 
 
Procurement File 
In accordance with the Phoenix City Code, the procurement file will not be available for public 
inspection until the earlier of the following: the date an award recommendation has been posted 
for the reissued solicitation, the date offerors are notified in writing that an award recommendation 
for the reissued solicitation has been made, or the date of a written revocation of the intent to 
reissue. 
 
Solicitation Transparency Policy 
In accordance with the Phoenix City Code, the Solicitation Transparency Policy remains in effect 
through the date of contract award by City Council in relation to the reissued solicitation. 
 
 
Procurement Officer 
Karen Zinn 
Karen.zinn@phoenix.gov 


